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CMS’ Proposed Staffing Rule is Out of Touch
with Reality. Take Action Now!

The proposed nursing home staffing standards
would require 90,000 additional new nurses and
nurse aides and would cost an estimated $7.1
billion per year. Take action here and submit
your comments directly to the Federal Register.
Be sure to include specific details on how the
rule would impact your community and
individuals you serve.

Support HR 5796 to Prevent implementation
of the Proposed NF Staffing Mandate. Take
Action Now.

The Protecting Rural Seniors Access to Care Act
was introduced in the House to keep the CMS
from implementing its proposed staffing
mandates for nursing homes. Take action today
and tell Congress to support the new bill and
protect rural and underserved communities
already facing a crisis in access to care.

The 2023 Quality Measurement Program data
collection tool is open.

All Oregon residential care and assisted living
facilities must report required metrics to ODHS
no later than January 31. Be sure your
community has selected a CoreQ vendor to


https://leadingage.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cb1731ba154a2c3d9550664db&id=e51d8f5634&e=b245b3c9cc
https://leadingage.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cb1731ba154a2c3d9550664db&id=66a27e9e9a&e=b245b3c9cc
http://coreq.org/

